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Upcoming Events

Feb. 25 - Hot Lunch

Feb. 25 - Record children’s song for church

Mar. 1 - Gr. K - 8 attend FVL play The Little Mermaid

Mar. 2 - Ash Wednesday Service - 6:30 pm

Mar. 3 - Preschool/Kindergarten Open House - 5:00 - 7:00 pm

Mar. 4 - Donuts with Dudes - 7:30 - 8:30 am

Mar. 22 - Joint Board of Education meeting - 6:30 pm

Preschool/Kindergarten Open House

Our Preschool/Kindergarten Open House will be on Thursday, March 3 from 5:00 - 7:00

pm, with the theme: Pizza and Pajama Night. Bring your children dressed in pajamas

ready to learn more about our school. Pizza and snacks will be served. The whole

family is invited. If you know any family or friends that have children between the ages

of 3 and 5 who are looking for a preschool or kindergarten, please help us advertise this

event.



Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be pizza provided by the Sobeck family. The cost is $2.00 per

person.

Fox Valley Lutheran High School Play

The children in Grades K - 8 will be attending the play The Little Mermaid at Fox Valley

Lutheran High School in Appleton on Tuesday, March 1. We will provide lunch for the

children at Pizza Ranch in Green Bay on our way back to school.

Donuts with Dudes

The CEA invites all dads, grandfathers, uncles or other close male figures in your child’s

life to come and have a donut with their special child before school starts, on Friday,

March 4 from 7:30 to 8:30 am. Coffee and milk will also be served. Everyone is then

invited to join us for chapel at 8:30 am.

Ash Wednesday

Ash Wednesday is next Wednesday, March 2. Ash Wednesday marks the beginning of

the Lenten season, a time where we reflect on Jesus’ suffering and death. This year St.

John Lutheran Church will hold Wednesday night services during Lent at 6:30 pm.

Please take the opportunity to join us for worship.

Mission Offering

Our second semester mission offering will go to the Antioch

Foundation, an organization that supports humanitarian aid

projects that are connected with the Gospel outreach in our

sister churches throughout the world. The project we have

chosen our offering to support is an agricultural irrigation project in Peru. Last week’s

mission offering was $23.75. The total semester offering is $126.75. Mission

offerings will be collected on Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Thank you

for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.


